
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

In accordance with Maryland’s Ready to Read ACT (2019), the Acadience 

Reading Assessment was administered to all Kindergarten and First grade students.  

Based on the assessment, your child’s composite score was below the grade level 

benchmark.  Therefore, your child will receive supplemental instruction for 

foundational reading skills.  In coordination with your child’s classroom teacher 

and the school’s reading resource teacher, a plan for supplemental instruction has 

been developed.    

 

Another benchmark will be administered in February to monitor progress. Updates 

will be provided periodically.    

 

If you have any questions please contact your child’s teacher.  

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


